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HJI at Annual Spring Fest

On Saturday, May 4 representatives from HJI attended the annual Spring Fest
organized by the Belvedere Family Church at the Belvedere Estate in
Tarrytown, NY. It was an exciting celebration with games, family activities, and
good food for all. Mrs. Lynn Walsh, Adjunct Professor, Mrs. Mika Deshotel,
Associate Dean of Student Life, and Mr. EJ Rapada, Bursar were on hand at



the HJI table to answer questions from those in attendance about HJI's degree

programs and courses, and to share about the student experience at HJI.

Dr. Thomas Walsh, HJI President, and Mrs. Angelika Buczynski, Executive
Assistant to the President and Director of Special Projects were also present to

speak with those interested in learning more about HJI.

Thank you to the Belvedere Family Church for the invitation to HJI to
participate. It was a wonderful opportunity to share about HJI with those in

attendance. We look forward to next year!

To learn more about HJI's programs of study, click here. To apply, go here. For

further information, please email to admissions@ hiji,edu.
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